© Plesse Support our 2015 Bulton Boll Pestival Silent Auction ©

The Silent Auction is a great way to raise money for projects to enhance our neighborhood! It’s also a great
way to show your support in the community, along with getting your name out there on a business level.

Donation Ideas: In past auctions, individuals & local businesses have generously donated wonderful items
ranging from a1 year family membership to the Walker Art Center, paddle board lessons on the lake, various
event tickets, gift certificates for services, restaurants & shops around town, gift baskets, classes for adults,
children’s camps, to jewelry & pottery. We will prominently display brochures &/or business cards with
your donation. Youwll also be listed as a contributor in the Fulton Neighborhood Newsletter distributed to
2,500+ homes and businesses!

Past Proceeds:

In 2012, the silent auction raised over $3,000 for the Graffiti-Reduction Utility Box Project. The Mpls-based
project helped neighborhoods cover utility boxes in an artistic way to help make them less-likely graffiti
targets.

In 2013, the silent auction raised close to $3,000 for two projects:
% Rain Garden Education: The Fulton Neighborhood Association was awarded a grant from the
Minnehaha Creek Watershed District to install a rain garden at the NW corner of Lake Harriet
United Methodist Church. Proceeds helped pay to install an educational sign with the garden.

% Park Shade Umbrellas: Proceeds helped fund the purchase & installation of several much-
needed large shade umbrellas at Fulton’s Pershing Park pool.

In 2014, the silent auction raised close to $5,000 to help fund additional permanent park shade structures.

Attendees have a lot of fun bidding among fellow neighbors & friends, knowing that their purchases
support our neighborhood. Please help us make 2015 even better than last year!

Name of Business (or individual):
Contact name:

Address:

Contact phone #:
Description of Donated Item(s):

Value of Item (or Each Item):

How to Deliver Your Donation:

You may arrange for drop off or pick up with Sheila at organizeplus@gmail.com or (612) 840-2233. OR you
may mail to her at: 5004 Xerxes Ave S #l, Mpls MN 55410. Remember to include any brochures &/or
business cards you'd liked displayed as well.

Many thanks in advance for your support! We're looking forward to another successful Silent Auction, in
addition to the overall fun at the Fulton Fall Festival on Saturday, September 12% from 11A-3P!

Sheila Sager ©
Your Neighbor & Fulton Fall Festival Silent Auction Coordinator
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